
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter        Friday 12th November 2021 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week! 

“ E D U C A T I O N  I S  T H E  K E Y  T O  
U N L O C K I N G  T H E  W O R L D ,  A  
P A S S P O R T  T O  F R E E D O M . ”  –  
O P R A H  W I N F R E Y  

 
Would you like a chance to win this 

hamper?  

If anybody would like to purchase £1.00 in an 
envelope for this amazing festive drinks 
hamper. All money raised will be donated to 
BEE UNIQUE and our school! £1.00 = 1 entry, 
£2.00 = 2 entries.  

If you would like to donate to have a chance 
at winning this hamper, please contact the 
school office.  

HAPPY FRIDAY 

Road Safety Week (15th– 21st November) 

The theme of Road Safety Week 2021 is ROAD 
SAFETY HEROES, celebrating the heroic work of 
road safety professionals, and explaining how 
we can all play a part in making journeys safer 
for everyone. We are asking our children to 
walk to and from school wearing hi - vis or 
noticeable clothing.  

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday Reminder 

On Sunday 14th November (Remembrance 
Sunday) children can meet at the Conservative 
Club in Egremont at 10:35am to participate in 
the Remembrance Day Parade. If your child is 
participating in the Parade, please ensure they 
wear their full school uniform. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY:  Maisie Waugh  

RECEPTION: Cameron Brewster  

YEAR 1: Layla Hoy  

YEAR 2: Harley Wilson  

YEAR 3: Jonah McVeigh 

YEAR 4: Reece Thirlaway  

YEAR 5: Freya Barclay  

YEAR 6: Charlie Loveday 
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

Friday 19th November – Class Photographs  

Please ensure that your child comes in full 
school uniform. 

For those parents who are yet to order the 
individual photos, you have until Wednesday 
17th November to take advantage of free 
delivery back to school.  

 

If you know of anyone interested in joining our 
Nursery or looking for a place in Reception in 
2022, please ask them to get in touch to arrange 
a visit.  

 

If your child is off school for any reason, please 
phone the school office to let either Miss McCabe 
or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s absence, even 
if you’ve sent a message on Class Dojo. 

 


